
 

 

Phantom Gourmet joins Brockton-based recycling effort 

 

April 12, 2012 

 

The Phantom Gourmet is going green in a joint effort with EOMS Recycling in Brockton. 

 “This year, Phantom Gourmet has taken on a more environmentally responsible 

approach to handling their waste by simply recycling it at their events,” said Lou 

Tarentino, president of EOMS Recycling. 

 The first of the recycling efforts began at a recent Wine and Food Fest where four yards 

of cardboard and 2.35 tons of glass were processed. 

 ”EOMS Recycling proves that you can be environmentally friendly and save time and 

money,” agreed Dave Andelman, CEO of Phantom Gourmet Inc.  

The two companies also plan to work together on future events to minimize the waste 

produced. 


